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Gasfields Limited (ASX: GFS) – Reinstatement to Official List 
pending Court Proceedings  
Description 

On 15 October 2019, ASX Limited (‘ASX’) announced that it had removed Gasfields Limited (‘GFS’) from the ASX 
official list and published its reasons. 
  
GFS has commenced proceedings in the NSW Supreme Court seeking orders setting aside the decision of ASX 
to delist GFS and that GFS be restored to the ASX official list, among others. 
  
Pursuant to an interim undertaking given by the ASX until the next case management hearing on 5 November 
2019 not to further implement its decision to delist GFS, GFS has been restored to the ASX official list.  This 
undertaking will, if appropriate, be extended on that occasion to a hearing date and delivery of judgment. 
  
Notwithstanding the restoration of GFS to the ASX official list, trading in GFS’s securities on ASX will remain 
suspended, as it has been since 7 March 2018. 
 

Issued by 

Wade Baggott 
Manager, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
 


